
 

 

July 26, 2022 

Dr. Jim Henderson 
President 
The University of Louisiana System 
1201 North Third Street 
Baton Rouge, LA 70802 
 

Dear Dr. Henderson, 

On behalf of the University of New Orleans, I would like to request that the following items be placed on 
the agenda for the August 25, 2022 University of Louisiana System Board Meeting: 

Request for approval of MOU between the University of New Orleans and The International 
School of Louisiana 
 
Request for approval of Promotions in Faculty Rank 
 
Request for approval to amend the lease agreement with Compass Group USA 
 
Request for approval to enter into a ground lease with the University of New Orleans Research & 
Technology Foundation for space improvements including construction of athletic & other 
facilities 

Request for approval to enter into a lease with the University of New Orleans Foundation for 
removal of existing and installation of new scoreboard. 

Request for approval of the 5-Year Campus Capital Outlay Plan 

Request for approval of certain agreements between the University, the University of New 
Orleans Research and Technology Foundation, Inc. and LA Energy Partners, LLC, or an affiliate 
thereof, relating to the modernization and operation of the University’s energy infrastructure 

Request for approval of employment contract for Head Coach, Men’s Golf 
 
Request for approval of amended employment contract for Head Coach, Men and Women’s 
Tennis 
 
 



 

 

Request for approval of employment contract for Head Coach, Beach Volleyball 
 
Request for approval of amended employment contract for Head Coach, Men and Women’s  
Cross Country/Track & Field 
 
Request for approval of Federal Rep Letter 
 
Request for approval of System Related F & C Letter 
 
Request for approval of Personnel Action Requests: 
 
Retirements/Resignations/Terminations 
 

• Non-Classified Leave of Absence 

• Non-Classified New Positions 

• Non-Classified Promotions/Changes 

• Non-Classified Replacements 

• Additional Compensation 

 

Thank you for your consideration of these items. 

Sincerely,          

 
 
 

John W. Nicklow 
President 


